
 

 

 

September 8, 2016 

NOTICE TO ALL DEPOTS: OUT OF PROVINCE MATERIAL IN LETHBRIDGE  

Attention depot operators and staff, 

Yesterday, September 7, 2016, the BCMB was notified by a Lethbridge Bottle Depot of a male 

customer driving a grey/blue GMC Sierra half tonne truck with BC plates (KP2553). The 

individual had a truck full of containers, and he was advised by someone in Sparwood, BC to 

bring them in to Alberta because they would be accepted. The individual refused to fill out and 

sign the CVR form and left the depot with the product when asked to fill one out.   

Please be aware that these containers could be brought into your depot in the near future 
(especially if you are in close proximity/ Lethbridge and Calgary area). If you suspect that these 
containers have arrived at your depot, have the individual fill  out the Container Validation 
Request (CVR) form (attached) and do not pay for these containers. Please quarantine the 
containers at your depot – do not provide a refund to the customer and do not ship the 
containers to ABCRC until advised by the BCMB. Be sure to document how many bags were left 
and provide the customer with the BCMB phone number so he knows who to contact regarding 
these containers.  
 
If the customer remains unwilling to fill out the form and wishes to leave with the product they 
may do so but please make note of the encounter and notify the BCMB. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 

 
Chelsea Millard 
Compliance Officer 
403.454.6609 
403.620.2754: Cell 
1.888.424.7671: Toll Free 
780.428.4620: F 
100, 8616 - 51 Avenue NW 
Edmonton, AB  T6E 6E6 
www.bcmb.ab.ca 
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